UNIVERSITY OF PECS
Rector

Professor Kenji Sugibayashi
President, Josai International University

Pécs, 15 September 2022
Dear Professor Sugibayashi,
| hope that this letter finds you in good health!

It was my pleasure to learn from your September communication about the 30" Anniversary
of the foundation of Josai International University which was celebrated in April 2022.

| find it important that higher education institutions pay attention to certain milestones of
their functioning, especially when it comes to round anniversaries such as this 30t
Anniversary. A few years ago, we also organized a nation-wide celebration connected with the
650" Anniversary of the foundation of the first university in Hungary, which happen to be in
our city, the City of Pecs.

| strongly believe in quality education, and | am sure, Josai International University shares
similar values and that both of our institutions serve for the benefit of our communities both
locally and on the international level.

We had entered into partnership with Josai International University in 2015, throughout the
years we have sent a number of our students to your university with the gracious help of the
Mizuta Scholarship. Now that the worldwide pandemic is down to a manageable risk, we hope

to continue and even expand our partnership.

Once again, please, receive my congratulations to your 30t" Anniversary, and | wish you further
success both in your position as president and in the life of your university.

With highest regards and cordial greetings,

rector
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